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August 11, 1976 

Rabbi Norman Lamm 

The Jewish Center 

131 West 86 Street 

New York, N.Y. 10024 

Dear Rabbi Lamm: 

Congratulations on your having been 
selected as President of Yeshiva 
University. The great institution of 
learning has done exceedingly well in 
selecting a man of remarkable skills 
and high moral character for the 
position. You will certainly bring it 
further ahead in its service to education 
and the Jewish community. 

The entire Jewish community should rejoice 
in your selection. We of Larchmont Temple 
are delighted for all parties concerned 
and assure you of our respect and commenda- 

tion. 

With warm personal regards. 

Shajo 

H.# Leonard Poller 
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